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                   September 14, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Loretta Hunnicutt 
10645 N Oracle  
Suite 121-244 
Oro Valley, AZ  85737 
 
 RE: Public Records Request: 8/26/2016      SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Ms. Hunnicutt, 
 
 Thank you for contacting the Arizona Attorney General’s Office (“AGO”).  This letter is in response to a 
portion of your records request originally submitted on August 22, 2016.  Per our request, you submitted our 
official public records request form on August 26, 2016; however, your request was submitted for processing 
upon receipt on August 22nd.  Your request sought: 
 
“Please provide us with all emails dated between October 1, 2015 and December 31, 2015, sent or received 
between any two or more of the following people or organizations: 
 
1. Special Investigations Chief Agent Mark Perkovich This request is pending. 
2. Special Investigations Assistant Chief Dan Woods This request is pending. 
3. Criminal Division Chief Counsel Donald Conrad This request is pending. 
4. Chief Deputy Michael Bailey This request is pending. 
5. Attorney General Mark Brnovich This request is pending. 
6. Victim Will Graven The responsive records are attached. 
7. Director of Communications Ryan Anderson The responsive records were released on 9/6/2016.  
8. Criminal Division Secretary Lisa Rodriguez This request is pending. 
9. Deputy Public Information Officer Bethany Diaz This request is pending. 
10. Special Investigations Secretary Autumn Maya This request is pending. 
11. The U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission There are no responsive records to this request. 
12. The New Jersey State Bar There are no responsive records to this request. 
13. ABC15 Journalist Katie Connor” The responsive records are attached. 
14. @judiciary.state.nj.us The responsive records are attached. 
 
  Additionally, on September 14, 2016, I notified you by email that there were no responsive records to 
item 12 and asked if you were in fact looking for emails from a different entity in New Jersey rather than the 
New Jersey State Bar.  You indicated by email that you were in fact actually seeking emails from the domain 
name: @judiciary.state.nj.us; therefore, your request has been modified to include item number 14 consisting 
of potential emails from that domain name. 
 
 
  



Hunnicutt PRR 

Page 2 

 

1275 WEST WASHINGTON STREET, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007      602.542.4266      WWW.AZAG.GOV 

 

  
 Please note that this response is specifically in regard to the following people or organizations within 
your request: item numbers 6, 11, 12, 13, and 14.  No emails have been withheld.  In the event that the AGO 
has produced any document containing unredacted confidential or privileged information, AGO hereby asserts 
that such disclosure was accidental and does not waive any protections afforded under law. 
 
 The remainder of your request has been processed and is at various stages of review and/or redactions 
where legally necessary.  Per your agreement with our office, we will release records on a rolling basis as they 
are ready and approved for release.  We appreciate your patience. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Bethany Diaz 
       Deputy Public Information Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


